Wellwood

November 5, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter in reference to the work that Classic Cleaning Services has done for our
facility. Since just prior to our grand opening in June 2010, Ed and his team have been critical in
keeping our facility a clean and sanitary place to work. When we need them to go the extra mile
to help us out they always come through.

Sincerely,

Ann Weber
Facility Manager
Wellwood Resource Centre
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